PSX/N-5040 NOTICE August 25, 2017

Reproduced hereunder letter received from CYAN LIMITED, for information of all TREC Holders of the
Pakistan Stock Exchange.

(Copy of the same is also available on our Website :
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August 22, 2017

Chief Regulatory Officer
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Buildipg

Stock Exchange Ro
Karachi

Dear Sir

This is with reference to your Notice No. PSX/N-1098 dated February 21, 2017, we
would like to inform you that the said notice was again discussed in our Board of
Directors meeting held on August 21, 2017.

Cyan Limited is already in compliance with the free float volume criteria of 5 million
shares and above as of now.

For ensuring compliance with free float percentage criteria of 25% by January 03, 2020,
the Board decided to consider this item for discussion in the strategy session meeting
scheduled in the month of December 2017.

Yours Sincerely

Faisal 3&ngrin

_Company Secretary




